
For more information contact Katie Crowley at 
517.796.8481 (press 1) or CrowleyKathleeE@jccmi.edu 

Join us at the Crouch Senior Center (1715 Lansing Ave. 
Jackson, MI 49202) on Wednesday, March 29, 2023 from 
1 - 3 p.m. where Jackson College Information Technology 
students will be available to help you with some computer 
basics.
• Learn to identify trusted websites
• How to use and explore the Internet
• Discover apps that allow you to stay in touch with
   family and friends

You can bring a laptop or device, but computers will be available.

Register by Monday, March 27 to Laurie Mead at 
517.768.8691 or LMead@mijackson.org

LIFETIME
LEARNING
with Jackson College
Computer fun for Seniors!
Sponsored by Diversity, Equity, & Belonging Affinity Liaison for the Elderly


